

HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 210 A STREET ROCK SPRINGS, WYOMING 82901 307-362-6077 October 27th, 2014

Thank you to EVERYONE who helped make our Halloween Carnival a HUGE success! The Halloween committee, room mothers, faculty, friends and family, confirmation and classroom volunteers worked together to provide our children with a truly FUN event!

As you know cold and flu season is upon us. A current doctor's order and written permission from the parent to dispense in the container received from the pharmacy and in a plastic bag.

The container must be marked with: Child's Name Name of Doctor Frequency and Dose Date

All non-prescription items including Tylenol, cough drops etc. must follow these same requirements. Please comply with this regulation so that we may keep your child safe and comfortable. You may also come to school and administer medication yourself.

We will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week all week. Please consult last weeks newsletter for activities and daily attire.

CHANGE IN LUNCH MENU: On the lunch menu Tuesday, November 4th has the menu item as chicken nuggets. However, the students will eat in their rooms that day because of the election, and the lunch has been changed to a sack lunch. If you have already ordered and wish to change, call the office and we will give you credit or change you to another day. We are sorry for the inconvenience.

<u>Friday, Oct. 31st</u> Halloween Parties will begin immediately after lunch (K-5). <u>Costumes only for Pre-K and Kindergarten</u>. Early dismissal at 1:00p.m.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, November 6th. In an effort to accommodate everyone we have extended the time to run from 2:00 to 8:00 p.m. **EARLY DISMISSAL ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH WILL BE AT 1:00 P.M.** Scheduled conference times will be set up for Pre-School, Kindergarten, First Grade and Second Grade. Conferences for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades are not scheduled so that you may meet with Mrs. Barker, Mrs. Hill, and Sister Helen at your convenience in their classrooms. Mrs. Jones will hold conferences for Music and PE and Health upstairs. If you are unable to meet at this time please contact your child's teacher for an appointment.

If you would like to speak to Mrs. Marcos please add a time on your conference sheet, we will do our best to accommodate you.

CONFERENCE TIMES PRE-SCHOOL, KINDERGARTEN, FIRST AND SECOND GRADES THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH from 2:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Because it is impossible to schedule several families at the same time please select a first and second time choice.

CHILD'S NAME	GRADE	TIME 1ST	2 ND